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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Person tested COVID-19 positive 
– possible contacts at town rink 

(Old K103 location) 
 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 13, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2021) The 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force would like to advise the 
community that an asymptomatic person tested COVID-19 
positive today. This person identified that they were at the town 
rink with several community members on Sunday, January 10th 
from 4:30pm to 9pm. 
  
The Local Public Health Team is unable to identify all potential 
contacts and therefore is asking any person who was at the town 
rink during those times to self-isolate until the end of the day on 
Sunday, January 24th.  
  
If you have questions regarding self-isolation or would like to 
identify that you or others were present at the rink on Sunday, 
January 10th, please contact the KMHC Local Public Health team 
at 450-638-3930 extension 2213, so they can reach as many 
potential contacts as possible. 
  
If you develop symptoms during this isolation period, please call 
the KMHC Testing Site to make an appointment for a COVID-19 
test at 450-638-3930 extension 2275 or 2296. 
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